

Steven L. Beshear Governor Frankfort, Kentucky 40622 www.transportation.ky.gov/

Michael W. Hancock, P.E. Secretary

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Prequalified Contractors

FROM:

Diana Castle Radcliffe, P.E.

Director

Division of Construction Procurement

DATE:

October 29, 2014

SUBJECT:

Suspended Use of Trinity ET-Plus® System

Trinity Highway Products, LLC has stopped the shipment of their ET-Plus® System, which is a KYTC-approved guardrail end treatment type 1, until further crash testing can be done. Therefore, until further notice, the Trinity ET-Plus® System for guardrail end treatment type 1's shall not be installed on KYTC projects. Please see Construction memo CM 14-02.

lck

http://transportation.ky.gov/Construction/Pages/Construction-Memos.aspx

